
 
January 30, 2008 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
I am pleased to report we have officially received an updated 
directive from NYSOGS and NYSBOE that includes the 
LibertyMark BMD in the immediate procurement for voting 
systems. 
 
In accordance with OGS guidelines set forth in the 
procurement procedures, please find an itemized proposal of 
the LibertyMark BMD system, tailored to your counties 
specifications, for your urgent consideration. 
 
After your review of the attached proposal, I respectfully 
request you select the LibertyMark BMD as your 
 first choice to meet and exceed New York voting system 
requirements.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may 
have.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Robert F. Witko 
President 
Liberty Election Systems 
 


